
 
 
 

KEENE TOWNSHIP 
 

ORDINANCE ADOPTION NOTICE 
 

RECREATIONAL MARIHUANA  
 

 
On April 9, 2019, the Keene Township Board adopted a Prohibition of Recreational Marihuana 
Establishment Ordinance.  Keene Township prohibits recreational establishments within the 
boundaries of the Township.  There is a violation section for offense and fines. 

 
A complete copy of the adopted ordinance is available for review in the Keene Township Hall 
outdoor bulletin board or on the Township website at www.keenetownship.org.  This ordinance 
becomes effective 30 days after publication. 


